MELODY LANE SW



Ervin, Alsinia
W

From: Nikhil Pant <nspant@gmail.com:>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 12:15 PM
To: Ervin, Alsinia

Subject: Sidewalks

Greetings,

1 am a resident of Melody Ln SW and aware of the town hall meeting on 7/30 5-6PM. Would it be possible to
add a conference line / zoom to the meeting for those hoping to participate virtually due to COVID risks?

Many thanks,
Nick



Ervin, Alsinia
W

From: Ellen Naylor-Holt <enaylorhalt@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 3:02 PM

To: Ervin, Alsinia

Subject: Sidewalks

Dear Mr. Gallagher,

Thank you for your letter dated July 15, 2020 regarding proposed sidewalks on Melody Lane,
SwW.

As 30 year residents, we are not in favor of sidewalk installation. T understand the need of
parents of young children and their safety concerns with walking to school. If a mgjority of
these parents favor sidewalks then, certainly, I would not oppose.

My observation of kids riding the school bus is that regardiess of sidewalks they are seen
walking in the streeft!

I realize that Maude Robinson left legacy money for sidewalks. But, given this time of
economic uncertainty and school/business closures perhaps these monies could be put to better
use.

Hope this input help,

Kind regards,

Ellen Naylor-Holt



Ervin, Alsinia
m

From: Jim Hathaway <jimwhath®@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 3:42 PM

To: Ervin, Alsinia

Ce: Soleyah C. M.D. Groves

Subject: Sidewalks

Good Afternoon,

My name is Jim Hathaway, and | live at 124 Melody Lane SW. My wife and | (in the cc: line) are fully supportive of the
sidewalk project. We have 4 young children who would immediately use the sidewalks, and the development would
relieve much of our fear in their walking and biking through the neighborhood without us present.

We won't be available to participate in the meeting on 7/30. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to reply to this
email or call me at the number below. Thank you.

Jim

Maobile: 215-287-8285



Ervin, Alsinia
m

From: steve guertin <stephen.d.guertin@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 26, 2020 6:24 AM

To: Ervin, Alsinia

Subject: questions about potential sidewalk projects

Good morning -

Thank you for the opportunity to ask questions about the proposed sidewalk project along DeSale
Street and Melody Lane.

We live at 122 Melody Lane SW, and our questions apply if the sidewalk is considered for our side
of the street.

1. We have done a lot of landscaping including low rock walls around the gardens near the front of
the property, and there is also a large crepe myrtle tree close to the property line as well. Whose
financial responsibility would it be to relocate these features?

2. If sidewalks were installed on our side of the street, how would that impact the calculation for
our lot-coverage requirements? (We have looked at the potential to add a covered screen porch,
and were just over the calculated figures, but had been following Council action that might have
slightly revised these calculations).

Thank you. Steve Guertin



